NOTICE

Whidbey Telephone Company dba Whidbey Telecom (“Company”) has today
filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”)
revisions to the Company’s Tariff WN U-5 (“Tariff”).

The proposed tariff revisions modify Schedule 2 (“Telephone Assistance
Program”) of the Company’s Tariff WN U-5 by renaming that schedule as “Telephone
Assistance Programs”, updating that schedule to reflect changes in the Federal Lifeline
program and in the administration of the Washington Telephone Assistance Program, and
modifying that schedule to accommodate the possibility that the excise tax referred to
therein may be discontinued. The proposed tariff revisions also modify the Index to the
tariff to reflect the change in the name of Schedule 2.

The proposed tariff sheets have an issued date of May 10, 2013, and an inserted
effective date of June 10, 2013.

A copy of the proposed tariff sheets, as well as of the Company’s existing Tariff
WN U-5, is available for public inspection in this office. A member of our staff will be
pleased to assist you in obtaining information from the proposed tariff sheets, as well as
from our existing Tariff WN U-5.
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